
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th November 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 11 STUDY LEAVE FROM THE 7.11.2017 

 

I would like to inform you that during the mock exams there will be slightly altered finish time for 

Year 11 students. Students who do not have afternoon exams will be dismissed at 1.15pm. 

Students are entitled to stay and have lunch if they wish but all Year 11 students who are not 

taking an afternoon exam are expected to be off site by 2pm. They should use the additional time 

to re-charge and prepare thoroughly for the new GCSE’s. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
 

Mr A O’Donoghue 

Assistant Headteacher - Key Stage 4 

 

 

 


